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RECOCHEM

GERMENE

DISINFECTANT-CLEANER-SANITIZER
FUNGICIDE-DEODORANT

COMMERCIAL 
Keep this and all other chemicals away from children

 GUARANTEE

Sodium metasilicate................................3.0%
n-Alkyl (10% C16, 50% C14, 40% C12) 

dimethyl benzyl ammonium chloride..................1.5%

REGISTRATION No. 14643 
Pest Control Products Act

Din No. 427373

CAUTION  CORROSIVE
CAUTION   POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

4 Litres                 20 Litres                200 Litres

 Rechochem Inc.

MONTREAL H4T 1P4        TORONTO L6T 1B5      VANCOUVER V3C 4P2

USE DIRECTIONS

FOR CLEANING



Lightly soiled areas - surfaces to be cleaned should be mopped or
brushed with a solution containing 30 mL of GERMENE per litre of
water.  Rinse cleaned area with fresh water.

Heavily soiled areas - mop or brush soiled surface with a
solution containing 45 mL of GERMENE per litre of water.  Rinse
cleaned surface with fresh water.

GENERAL PURPOSE DISINFECTION

To disinfect walls, floors and other hard surfaces in schools,
restaurants, rest rooms and other public areas, mop or brush
surface to be treated with a solution containing 30 mL of GERMENE
per litre of water.  Surfaces that are heavily soiled should be
cleaned with 15 mL of GERMENE per litre of water and then
disinfected.  Those surfaces which may later come in contact with
food must be rinsed with clear water of drinking quality.  To
disinfect locker rooms, shower stalls, walkways around pools and
other areas against pathogenic fungi, mop area with a solution
containing 15 mL in 1 litre of water.  This solution will destroy
Trichophyton interdigitale, a causative agent of athlete's foot.

HOSPITAL DISINFECTION

To disinfect walls, floors, furniture and other hard surfaces in
hospitals and nursing homes, mop or brush surface to be treated
with a solution containing 15 mL of GERMENE per litre of water. 
Those surfaces that are heavily soiled with blood, faecal
material or exudates should be thoroughly scrubbed with a
solution containing 15 mL per litre of water and then rinsed with
a fresh solution containing 15 mL per litre of water before
disinfection.

SANITIZATION

To sanitize walls, floors and equipment in food processing plants
first clean thoroughly with a solution containing 30 mL of
GERMENE per litre of water.  If surface is heavily soiled, use
GERMENE at a rate of 45 mL per litre to insure thorough cleaning. 
Sanitize cleaned surface with a rinse solution containing 15 mL
of GERMENE per litre of water.

DEODORIZATION

To deodorize surfaces during cleaning, mop or brush surfaces with
a solution containing 60 mL of GERMENE per litre of water. 



GERMENE is an effective antibacterial cleaner designed for use in
industrial and institutional cleaning.  When used as directed,
GERMENE will disinfect hard surfaces garbage pails, food storage
areas, kennel areas and other areas where obnoxious odors may
develop.  This product may be used as a general purpose
antibacterial detergent in schools, restaurants, hospitals,
nursing homes, public rooms, and Food Processing Plants where
efficient cleaning and antimicrobial action is desired.

PRECAUTIONS

Rinse surfaces which have been sprayed with potable water before
re-use.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Corrosive.  Causes eye damage and skin irritation.  Do not get in
eyes, on skin or on clothing.  Protect eyes and skin when
handling.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID

In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes and call a physician.  Remove and
wash contaminated clothing before re-use.

If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution or if these are not available, drink
large quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person.  Call a physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGY

Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use of gastric
lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock, respiratory
depression and convulsion may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NON WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto the buyer assumed the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product on that condition.



 ******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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